
 
MINUTES OF THE 

COLONIAL PINE HILLS SANITARY DISTRICT 
July 15, 2025 

 
The Board of Trustees of the Colonial Pine Hills Sanitary District did not meet as scheduled on 
July 15, 2025 because of a lack of a quorum.  It will not be rescheduled.  The Board will next 
meet at its regularly scheduled time on August 19, 2025. 
 
Jim Martin 
Manager 


